
September 29, 2023 

Kari Armijo  
Acting Secretary  
New Mexico Human Services Department 
P.O. Box 2348  
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348 

Dear Acting Secretary Armijo: 

The Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) has reviewed the Fiscal Year 2024 New Mexico 
Human Service Department’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program Nutrition 
(SNAP) Outreach Plan and is approving the plan at the funding levels below: 

FY24 Non-Federal Share FY24 Federal Share FY24 Total Budget 

$63,870 $63,870 $127,740

All budget approvals are contingent upon the availability of funding. If sufficient funds 
are not approved by Congress, distribution will be made on a pro rata basis. Furthermore, 
funding requested via the Program and Budget Summary Statement (FNS-366A) budget 
process should match the approved plan amounts. 

FNS Regional Office staff is available to answer any questions the State agency may 
have and/or provide technical assistance as needed. Please contact Arianne Steed, State 
Operations Branch Chief, regarding any concerns at 214-290-9868 or at 
Arianne.Steed@USDA.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
 

JAMES ABRAHAM 
Division Director 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 
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